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Dear Members of the Community Support and Services Committee, 

I have sent the following submission via a TPR (The People's Revolution) web form, but for my own records am also 
sending it directly herewith.  

I strongly object to further extension of the "State of Emergency" in Queensland for the following reasons: 
• By any sane definition, there is currently no pandemic in Australia, nor any related 'state of emergency'.
• The dangers of Covid-19 have been grossly exaggerated by the Government, by health authorities, and by
most of the mainstream media.
• World renowned experts who have spoken out against the measures being taken by governments to
combat Covid-19, and expressing grave concerns about Covid-19 vaccines, have been relentlessly censored by
governments, the mainstream media, and ‘Big Tech.’
• The measures that have been put in place should only ever be implemented by governments when there is
a real ‘state of emergency’ impacting on citizens.
• Any further extension of these ‘emergency powers’ is further blatant overreach of government powers,
which amounts to tyranny, and has no place in a supposedly free country.
• It has become abundantly clear to any rational, clear-thinking Australian citizen that these emergency
powers have been put in place in order to control us, and coerce us into accepting an inadequately tested,
experimental ‘vaccine,’ which has proven to be neither safe, nor effective, nor necessary.
• This is a crime against humanity which goes against the Nuremberg Code:
https://www.nejm.org/doi/full/10.1056/NEJM199711133372006 and the Helsinki Declaration:
https://www.med.or.jp/dl-med/wma/helsinki2013e.pdf . Particularly since the government has banned the use of
proven safe and effective preventatives and treatments, such as Ivermectin, and Hydroxychloroquine given with
zinc. All members of Australian State, Territory and Federal governments who have supported this crime, as well as
members of the TGA, AHPRA, and ATAGI, and all Chief Health Officers are equally culpable.
• Surveillance of citizens through technology such as 'Vaccine Passports' or QR code check in Apps is, at the
very least, an invasion of privacy, and the government’s record of protecting data has been poor in the past. It is also
outright abuse of our human rights. ‘Vaccine Passports,’ have been implemented by governments, including yours,
to divide the community and discriminate against those of us who have looked beyond the lies and propaganda,
listened to the real experts who are not beholden to the government or the pharmaceutical industry, and have
made an informed decision not to take these toxic shots. These sorts of measures are what we’ve come to expect
from the Chinese Communist Party. They have no place in a free society.

Sonja Hardy 
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